
NEWS & UPDATES FROM OCT 2018 

INTERFAITH BUILD 
GROUP UPDATE

CONSTRUCTION HAS STARTED ON THE TWO MODULARS AT GLENDALE... 
October Highlights: 
The modular boxes were delivered and set on their foundations from the factory in
VT on October 17th and 18th. Check out the video of the delivery!
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yOVDxghuTAw&feature=youtu.be 
 
Thanks to members of the Unitarian Society who held a welcome dinner for the
group of seven Caravanners who were traveling through from the Midwest and who
helped on the site for two weeks in mid-October

PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR FAITH COMMUNITY!

Shout of gratitude out to
members of Our Lady of the
Hills for providing lunch for the
work crew  
 
Thank you Easthampton
Congregational Church for
organizing a new volunteer
orientation at the church.

Gingerbread Build: Saturday 1 December, 12:30 pm, Eastworks, Easthampton                                                       
Register by Wednesday 28 November! 
Looking for a way to involve youth or others who are not interested in construction but would like to support the Interfaith Build?
Register teams of four now for this fun afternoon of friendly competition and truly small home building. Go to
www.pvhabitat.org/events/gingerbread-build for more information (including award categories) and to register or call the Habitat
office at 413-586-5430.  

...WE NEED YOU! 
Reminder: Before volunteering on the Habitat worksite, we ask that individuals attend a new volunteer orientation session. New
volunteer orientations are held the first Wednesday of the month at 6:30 pm and the third Saturday at 9 am at the Habitat
office. Prefer to do an orientation at your house of worship? If you have a group of ten or more interested individuals, contact
Lindsay Berry, volunteer coordinator, at the Habitat office at 413-586-5430 to set up a time for her to visit. 
REPORT YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS – orientations, making food, fundraising and construction all count!
 https://goo.gl/forms/9Dv0Uvj1NMYeDf0J3  
To date, we have received written commitments from 7 faith organizations pledging a total of $14,000 and close to 500
volunteer hours. That puts us almost halfway to the goal on both fronts! Including funds from the kickoff concert in June, we
have received $6,387. 
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